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I completely oppose measure 114. First and foremost, it is unconstitutional. For those 

that need to read it, the 2nd ammendment states: 

 

A well regulated Militia, being necessary to the security of a free State, the right of the 

people to keep and bear Arms, shall not be infringed. 

 

114 absolutely infringes on my right to bear arms.  

 

Next, how exactly will disarming a law aiding citizen prevent any kind of crime? The 

answer is it won't. This is nothing by a power grab by the powers at be.  

 

Oregon should focus on actually prosecuting and jailing criminals of laws already on 

the books rather than bringing on new laws that will accomplish nothing other than 

hurting good, law abiding gun owers. 


